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Max M. Koppel, MD, (JMC ‘57) of the Office of Health Policy and Clinical Outcomes, 
received special recognition from the Jefferson President’s Club at its Annual Dinner 
in November. Dr. Koppel was named a New Member of the Winged Ox Society for his 
generous support of Thomas Jefferson University. 
 


